
After winning the North Warwick netball 
shield for the last 3 years it was always 
going to be a tall order to win it again but 
that is exactly what the Netball team did.  
The retained the shield for the forth year 
by winning their group without losing a 
match. The team will now represent North 
Warwick in the area finals on May 21st. 
Well done, Lilly, Olivia, lsabelle, Ebony, 
Maddie, Louie and Ethan.  

Tennis Triumph caps a brilliant 

week for sport at Coleshill 

Netball Champions...AGAIN! 
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Coleshill C of E Primary 

KS2 SATs Week 13th-16th 

May 

Own Clothes Day 

(Free) 

24th May 

School breaks up for 

half-term 

24th May 

Class Photos 5th June 

INSET DAY 22nd July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 29/4/19, No of 
children who achieved 
100% for the week & 

class attendance % 

RL 20  98.46% 

RW 20  93.33% 

1J 24  94.29% 

1B 19  92.67% 

2R 17  91.43% 

2O 23  97.14% 

3BM 25  100% 

3R 25  96% 

4B 24  92.67% 

4C 25  95% 

5JG 23  90.33% 

5G 24  97.14% 

6F 22  97.50% 

6J 23  93.45% 

Whole School  so far 

this year 94.85% 

Newsletter 

The year 3 & 4 Tennis team won their qualifying 
group at the Kingsbury Community Hall on 
Wednesday May 1st and have qualified for the 
North Warwickshire Area Finals this coming Friday. 
Well done Adam, Rudra, Amelia and Lacey.  

PIE FACE! 
Next Friday, to raise money for 
Christian Aid, Worship Council 
have (willingly) offered to be 
cream-pied in the face by the 
rest of the school!  

For a donation of £1 only, chil-
dren can come to the field at 
lunchtime to throw a cream pie at someone. As well as this, 
your child will be bringing home an envelope to try and raise 
money at home and the class with the highest amount will 
win a prize! Let's try and raise as much money as possible! 



Additional INSET Day 1st July 
The school will be holding an additional training day for staff on 

Monday July 1st 2019. Please be aware that school, nursery and 

Kid’s Club will be closed on this day. 

The Academy Trust has asked for the training opportunity in response to the 

changes in Ofsted framework regarding curriculum design. We apologise for 

any inconvenience and thank you for your continued support as we seek to make Coleshill 

C of E Primary the best it can be. 

This week’s Achievers - Well Done! 

Y3 SWIMMING 

Class  3BM will be swimming next  week. 

 

LUNCHBOXES 

Please ensure your child has their name on their lunchbox. Thank you. 

 

Y5 ANGLO-SAXON DAY 

The Y5 Anglo-Saxon Specialist day has been booked & takes place on Monday 3rd 
June. Details are on ParentPay.  
 








